
VFW Auxiliary, Department of Connecticut 

“Remember Your Why” “Banding Together for our Veterans”  

Department President’s Program, Grace Kelly 

 

“Tunnel to Towers” March 2024, Newsletter #10 

Kerri Sommer, Chairman 203 470-6004 or kerriannc2000@yahoo.com 

  
 

What is our total so far?    $4,796.31 

 

What was our goal?      $2,500.00 
 

Thank you to everyone who has donated and supported this amazing 

Foundation. We are in the home stretch, let’s keep it going and finish 

strong! Can we reach $5,000? I know we can… 

 
If your Auxiliary has not donated yet, please consider supporting the Tunnel to Towers 

Foundation. Any amount helps and it is greatly appreciated! 

 

1. Donate $1 per member, or more if you are able to do so. 

2. Collect spare change at your next meeting, it adds up! 

3. Try a 50/50 raffle at your next meeting or event. 

4. Ask members to donate collectively and make a donation on behalf of your Auxiliary. 

 

 

For additional information and resources please visit: Tunnel to Towers Foundation 

 

All checks for money raised/donated through your Auxiliary should be made out to the VFW 

Auxiliary Department of CT in order to Support our State President’s Special Program. 
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